
 

 

 
 

 
 
28th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We have organised a lovely visit to Holy Rosary Church on Thursday 3rd October for Reception and Class 1. This 
is to enhance our learning in R.E about ‘Baptism’ as well as a very special opportunity to visit our church and learn 
about the special people who support our Parish.  
 
We will be taking a bus from school at approximately 12:45 and we will return to school at 14:30. Normal lunch 
time arrangements apply.  Children will need to wear their school uniform, please ensure that they have a 
weather appropriate coat.   
 
We do require volunteers to come along and support our class for this visit, please could you contact the office 
by emailing office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk as soon as possible if you are able to help.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Miss Bowes and Mrs Cooke 
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